JANUARY 2024

## Thoughts Aloft

Manitowoc EAA Chapter 383 Newsletter

## **Chapter Logbook**

by Chapter President Jim Zuege

Happy New Year!

Annual dues run the calendar year. Please pay now.

Finances have been rearranged to have savings in an interest earning account.

The monthly speaker for January is David Juckem to explain how aircraft are judged at AirVenture.

Thank you for being an active and involved member! Help will be needed for:

- The Sea Bee project. The rudder is removed and straightened and parts need to be fabricated. It needs to be cleaned and prepped before painting. The end goal is to have it in one piece to be back on display and the entry of KMTW.
- The club is working with a local high school to host an aviation day to show students airplane construction techniques.
- Monthly speakers or topics you'd like to learn more about.
- June airport day fly-in, breakfast, and car show.
- July T-34s we host prior to AirVenture.
- Thinking about a monthly pot luck social hour are you interested?

All members opinions matter. See you at the January meeting!



## **Monthly Meeting**

2nd Wednesday 6:30 KMTW Chapter 383 Hangar 22 1805 Freedom Way Manitowoc

## **OFFICERS**

President
Jim Zuege
JimZuege@gmail.com
(920) 255-5142

Vice President Mike Lefky Malefky@gmail.com (920) 374-1455

Secretary Codey Lai Laica03@uwgb.edu

Treasurer George Bamman gbamman@hotmail.com (715) 850-1420

Writer/Editor Sherry Zuege SherryZuege@gmail.com (920) 255-5141